STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF INDONESIA
AT THE 27th SESSION OF THE WORKING GROUP ON THE UPR CONSIDERATION
OF THE REPORT OF INDIA
Geneva, 4 May 2017


Mr. President,

As a pluralistic democratic country with long history of bilateral relations, Indonesia appreciates India’s commitment on human rights. We support India to continuously improve its socio-economic development and eradicate poverty according to “Sabka Saath, Sabka Vikas” (all together and development for all). 

Indonesia is also supportive of India’s endeavors to provide continuous trainings for law enforcement officers to raise human rights awareness in the performing their tasks. 

We value India’s commitment to ensure a safe working environment and priority to protect for Human Rights Defenders. 
Mr. President,

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:

1.    To continuously improve their endeavors to eradicate poverty in the country.

2.    To strengthen their national efforts toward the ratification of the UNCAT.

We would like to wish the Delegation of India a successful review.
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